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Bristol Community Events Committee 

September 23, 2020 

Meeting Minutes 

Present:  Christina Goodwin, Claire Moorhead, Steve Coffil, Lucille Keegan, Les Dion 

 

Halloween:  Christina said that from the Health Office standpoint we will follow CDC guidelines that 
include 

• Being outdoors 
• Limiting attendees in one place 
• Wear mask if preparing food  
• No self serving of candy such as reaching in a bowl to take your candy 
• Wear gloves when serving candy. 
• Participants must wear masks and a costume mask does not count. 

At this point in time Bristol does not have any active cases.   

Logistics:  We need to check with the Fire Department to see if they have lights to light up the Park for a 
Haunted Walk.  Also, find out if they are doing glow items again this year.  We will put the witches under 
the pavilion.  Do we want a DJ?  We may want to check with Rotary and others to see if they could help 
with parking.  Should we have a guide for the groups to do the walk? 

We need to put out the guidelines to families. 

We discussed doing prizes for the ‘Best Candy Delivery System’ and ‘Best Decorated Trunk’ for the Trunk 
or Treaters.  Claire will put together a participation letter and registration form.  It was suggested that 
we do cash prizes of $100 each. 

Submitted by Les Dion & Lucille Keegan
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